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TRADE CIRCULAR  NO.   5/2018 
 

 
During the site inspection it has been observed that two approaches to 

berth No. 9 are in dilapidated conditions and hence unsafe for traffic movement. 

The Civil Engineering Department has therefore advised to barricade the two 

approaches and only make available the middle approach bridge for operational 

purpose.  

It is therefore, requested to advise all your staff and workers to kindly use 

only middle bridge for safe passage of traffic movement to and from the berth No. 

9. 

 

 This circular is issued for the information of the Members of the Trade and 

with a request to inform all the stake holders for compliance. 

 

 

TRAFFIC MANAGER 
 

To, 
President, Stevedores Association 
President, Ship Agents’ Association  
 
Copy for kind information to: Chairman’s Office/Dy. Chairman’s Office/ / CE/ 

Manager (Ops.)/Safety Officer, CME Department 
MPT website 
Hindi Section 
 
 

 


